Tantalus Community School
P.O. Box 134, Carmacks, Yukon   Y0B 1C0     Phone: (867) 863.5371          Fax: (867) 863.5814 	Principal: Ruth Buyck   Email:  Ruth.Buyck@yukon.ca
[image: MC900029963[5]]
	


			
Friday, March 8, 2023

Let’s cross our fingers that spring has finally arrived!

We are heading into Spring Break – there will be no school from Monday, March 11- Friday, March 15.  Classes resume on Monday, March 18th.  We hope that the students have a wonderful, and safe Spring Break and are re-charged and ready to learn.  Some students may need to take advantage of the break to catch up on missed assignments.

Sabina and Brandon (from Calgary) were here for STEAM activities from K-12.  Students really enjoyed their time creating, learning, building, and battling robots, and can’t wait for the next time!  Janet from St. Francis brought 8 students to demonstrate their Robotics Club and all students participated.

We had our first annual Science Fair and most students participated!  We had many parents, school council, and guests attend the fair.  The students put a lot of effort into their projects and there were many creative displays.  Good job students.  A big thank you to Ms. Berry and Mr. Azmy for hosting this event. 

The students won medals in each grade:

Grade 1 		Gold - Wyatt
Grade 2		Gold -Emerson
Grade 3		Gold - Ivanna
			Silver – Petra
			Bronze – Orley
Grade 4		Gold – Aiden
			Silver – Nicca
			Bronze – Enoch
Grade 5		Gold – Rayna
			Silver – Levi
Grade 6		Gold - Bobby
			Bronze – Elijah
Grade 7		Gold – Evan
			Silver – Kaitlyn
			Bronze – Conner
Grade 8	Gold – Lucy
		Silver – Zechariah
		Bronze – Kolton
Grade 9	Gold – Lonnie
		Silver – Savannah and Brooklyn
		Bronze – Darian and Nigel
Grade 10	Gold – Janel and Jasper
		Gold – Tyanna and Shalaya
		Silver – Eli and Jenesta
		Bronze – Eva and Olivia
		Bronze – Jada and Talaya

Overall Elementary Science Fair Winner: Rayna 
Overall High School Science Fair Winner - Alexus

During Winterlude, there was an archery tournament at Tantalus School.  There were 9 teams participating and everyone had a blast.

The Far, Far Away Travel Club (grades 8-11) has been pre-approved for a trip to Scotland and Ireland in June 2025.  The lead teachers are Ms. Lanie, Ms. Berry, Mrs. Ragene, Mrs. Buyck, Elizabeth and George Skookum.  We have about 18 kids who have joined and are actively participating in fundraising.

Please do not hesitate to call 867-863-5371, or email  Ruth.Buyck@Yukon.ca with any questions or to discuss a concern.



Ruth Buyck
Principal


I respectfully acknowledge that I work within the traditional territories of Little Salmon/Carmacks First Nations.

image1.wmf

